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Name

Tracey Lavy

Enter your
question or
comment

I am adamantly opposed to to the Birch Solar project
proposed for Allen/Auglaize Counties, case # 20-1605-EL-
BGN. I live directly across from a section of the proposed
project. My family and I moved to the Shawnee area 22 years
ago. We chose this location due to the proximity to city
amenities while still living in the country. We have not invested
our money and time into improving our property to only have it
be depreciated by a solar farm. I believe you should collect the
addresses of all the people that are "for" the project and build
it near their properties. I am sure they would think twice about
their decision. I am not against clean energy, but I believe
there are better location options available that aren't so
populated.
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